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At First Adventure we believe that creating a culture of caring in children’s earliest years 

builds a foundation for caring. Children begin caring for themselves, caring for each other, 

and caring for the community at large.  

 

 
Visit Our Website at: www.firstadventure.ca 

 
Bridge Street Campus: 613-962-3474 

Georges Vanier Campus: 613-969-8316 or 613-848-6063 
 
 

 

 

 

http://www.firstadventure.ca/


  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Closures 

Monday, October 13: Thanksgiving Day 

 

The fall is approaching which means the weather 

changes from hour to hour and day to day, so please 

ensure that your child is dressed for the changing 

temperatures.  This includes dressing in layers that the 

teachers can remove or add to ensure your child is as 

cool/warm as necessary.   

 
 

 

 

The HPEDSB and the ALCDSB have PA days scheduled on 

the following days during the 2025-2026 school year: 

Friday, October 10 

Friday, November 14 

Friday, January 30 

Friday, April 17 

Friday, May 29 

Friday, June 26 

 

If you are in need of care for your school aged child, please 

contact Brittany at the Georges Vanier campus at 613-969-

8316 to inquire.  Spaces are limited and first priority goes to 

children currently enrolled in the before and after school 

program. 

 
 

 

During the August holiday closure week, we 

had contractors into the centre to paint the 

entire interior of the building.  The building 

was a little more time consuming than they 

had anticipated so painting in the hallways 

and office level will continue over the first 

two weeks in September.   

Please be patient with us as we reroute 

families to different entrances and exits to 

ensure that everyone stays safe in the 

building while this maintenance work is being 

completed.   

 

 

 

 


